MARYLAND MEDICAL ASSISTANCE PROGRAM

Nursing Home Memorandum December 6, 2017

To:

Nursing Home Administrators

From:

Mark A. Leeds, Director

Long Term Services and Supports Administration

Note:

Please ensure that appropriate staff members in your organization are informed of

the contents of this memorandum.

Re:

2017 Nursing Home Pay-for-Improvement Scores – Award Revisions

The purpose of this memorandum is to provide nursing facilities that qualify for Pay-For-Improvement with a revised award amount.

During the 30-day review period for Pay-For-Performance scores, the Department was notified that there was an error in the original file. One facility's improvement scores have been added. Each facility receiving an improvement award is affected and their award has been changed to reflect the change. Please see the attached revised scoresheet.

Awards are being processed and facilities should expect payment mid-December.

Any questions about the changes may be directed to Eric Saber at 410-767-1458 or by e-mail (preferred) to eric.saber@maryland.gov.

Enclosure

cc:

Nursing Home Liaison Committee